
NOTICE  

Changes are Coming to the Concrete Channel! 
 

Friends of Corte Madera Creek Watershed and the Marin County Flood 
Control and Water Conservation District, in partnership with College of 
Marin, are proposing to restore part of Corte Madera Creek by removing 
over half of the concrete channel walls downstream of the Stadium Way 
Bridge.  
 

 
This grant-funded project would increase creek capacity for flood waters and 
create 1.5 acres of new habitat resilient to sea level rise and climate change.  
 
Environmental Review and Comment is beginning as follows: 
Date and time of (web-based) Scoping Session:  
August 27, 2020 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
Zoom Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85658763657 
Meeting ID: 856 5876 3657     Passcode: 799931 
Phone Number: +1 669-900-9128 
 
Feel free to contact Friends of Corte Madera Creek Watershed directly at 
info@friendsofcortemaderacreek.org with questions. 
 

The Coastal Conservancy, which is funding the 65% designs and 
permit applications, is a California state agency established in 
1976 to protect and improve natural lands and waterways, to help 
people get to and enjoy the outdoors, and to sustain local 
economies along California’s coast. It acts with others to protect 
and restore, increase public access to, California’s coast, ocean, 
coastal watersheds, and the San Francisco Bay Area. Its vision is of 
a beautiful, restored, and accessible coast for current and future 
generations of Californians. More about the Coastal 
Conservancy’s program can be found at the Conservancy’s 
website at scc.ca.gov. 




